
April 26,2O2I

Mayor Mark Windschitl
One City HaII Plaza
Chaska, MN 55318

RE: Support for City of Chaska Southwest Business Park Sewer Extension

Dear Mayor Windschitl:

The Chaska Downtown Business Alliance has a well-established history of supporting
development and job growth in the City of Chaska. The planned Southwest Business Park
stands to substantially advance our goals in this area. The approximately 360 acres of
undeveloped land guided for business and industrial development guides nearly 4.4 million
square feet of industrial and offi.ce space to be built in this area resulting in over 5,000 jobs

in the next frve years and over 10,000 jobs in the next ten years.

The CDBA is excited by the potential of this area's development to result in a significant
employment center for the City of Chaska, Carver County, and the Twin Cities Region. The
sewer extension wiII open the area for development and accelerate the private sector's
investment in our community, and result in well-paying jobs to support our region's families
and small businesses.

The CDBA supports the City of Chaska's project request to support the sewer extension
that will serve the Southwest Business Park. This investment in critical infrastructure will
not only support the City's development goals but will also create economic opportunities
for thousands of households in the region.

President
Chaska Downtown Business Alliance
PO Box 311 '

Chaska, MN 55318



 

600 Market Street     │     Suite 200     │     Chanhassen, MN  55317     │     952-474-3233 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 26, 2021 
 
Mayor Mark Windschitl 
City of Chaska, MN 
One City Hall Plaza 
Chaska, MN  55318 
 
RE:  Support for City of Chaska Southwest Business Park Sewer Extension  
 
Dear Mayor Mark Windschitl: 
 
The SouthWest Metro Chamber of Commerce has a well-established history of supporting development and job 
growth in the City of Chaska. The planned Southwest Business Park stands to substantially advance our goals in 
this area. The approximately 360 acres of undeveloped land guided for business and industrial development 
guides nearly 4.4 million square feet of industrial and office space to be built in this area resulting in over 5,000 
jobs in the next five years and over 10,000 jobs in the next ten years. The SouthWest Metro Chamber of 
Commerce is excited by the potential of this area’s development to result in a significant employment center for 
the City of Chaska, Carver County, and the Twin Cities Region.  
 
The City of Chaska is actively pursuing significant investment in infrastructure necessary to support this 
regional job growth. As a first step the City will be constructing a $10.5 million sewer extension beginning in 
2021 with completion in 2022. The sewer extension will open the area for development and accelerate the 
private sector’s investment in our community, and result in well-paying jobs to support our region’s families 
and small businesses. 
  
The SouthWest Metro Chamber of Commerce supports the City of Chaska’s project request to support the 
sewer extension that will serve the Southwest Business Park. This investment in critical infrastructure will not 
only support the City’s development goals, but will also create economic opportunities for thousands of 
households in the region. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Darren Noble, Executive Director 
SouthWest Metro Chamber of Commerce 
darren@swmetrochamber.com 
952-715-6305 (direct line) 
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May 5, 2021  
  
The Honorable Mark Windschitl  
City of Chaska  
One City Hall Plaza  
Chaska, MN 55310  
  
RE:  Support for City of Chaska Southwest Business Park Sewer Extension   
  
Dear Mayor Windschitl:  
  
GREATER MSP exists to support job growth and the development of businesses in cities and 
counties across the MSP region.  Our work with public and private partners to cultivate economic 
development opportunities continues to yield results – we are on track to meet our 2021 job and capital 
investment goals as soon as June.   
   
With the pipeline of business expansion and attraction projects strong and growing, one of the 
limitations to continued growth is the availability of sites and high-quality buildings.  For this reason, the 
Southwest Business Park stands to advance the goals of the GREATER MSP partnership to promote 
economic development in the region.    
   
This development will transform into a significant employment center for the City of Chaska and Carver 
County.  The approximately 360 acres of undeveloped land designated for business and industrial 
development includes plans for nearly 4.4 million square feet of industrial and office space.  This new 
development would accommodate more than 5,000 jobs in the next five years, and more than 10,000 
jobs by the end of this decade.  The addition of well-paying jobs at this large scale will support families 
and small businesses all-across the MSP region.    
   
The City of Chaska is pursuing infrastructure investment to support this development.  As a first 
step, Chaska will be constructing a $10.5 million sewer extension, beginning in 2021 with completion in 
2022.  GREATER MSP is pleased to share its support of the City of Chaska’s project request as it is a 
necessary step toward construction of the Southwest Business Park.   
   
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.    
  
Sincerely,   
  

 
Peter Frosch  
President & CEO  
GREATER MSP   
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April 7, 2021 
 
Hon. Mark Windschitl 
Chaska City Mayor 
One City Hall Plaza 
Chaska, Mn 55318 
 
RE:  Support for City of Chaska Southwest Business Park Sewer Extension  
 
Dear Mayor Windschitl : 
 
The County of Carver has a well-established history of supporting development and job growth in 
the City of Chaska. The planned Southwest Business Park stands to substantially advance our goals 
in this area. The approximately 360 acres of undeveloped land guided for business and industrial 
development guides nearly 4.4 million square feet of industrial and office space to be built in this 
area resulting in over 5,000 jobs in the next five years and over 10,000 jobs in the next ten years.  
Carver County is excited by the potential of this area’s development to result in a significant 
employment center for the City of Chaska, Carver County, and the Twin Cities Region.  
 
We understand the City of Chaska is actively pursuing significant investment in infrastructure 
necessary to support this regional job growth. As a first step the City will be constructing a $10.5 
million sewer extension beginning in 2021 with completion in 2022. The sewer extension will open 
the area for development and accelerate the private sector’s investment in our community, and 
result in well-paying jobs to support our region’s families and small businesses.  
 
The Carver County Board of Commissioners  supports the City of Chaska’s project request to support 
the sewer extension that will serve the Southwest Business Park. This investment in critical 
infrastructure will not only support the City’s development goals, but will also create economic 
opportunities for thousands of households in the region. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Tim Lynch, Chair 
Carver County Commissioners 
 

 
 
 

 

https://www.chaskamn.com/Directory.aspx?EID=5
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